

CHARLES D. BAKER
Governor

KARYN E. POLITO
Lieutenant Governor

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services
Department of Public Health
250 Washington Street, Boston, MA 02108-4619

MARYLOU SUDDERS Secretary

MARGRET R. COOKE Acting Commissioner

> Tel: 617-624-6000 www.mass.gov/dph

December 28, 2021

Dear Water Quality Awardee,

I am pleased to present you with the 2020 Water Fluoridation Quality Award from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). In 2020 we celebrated the 75th year of fluoridation of public water supplies in the United States. Today in Massachusetts over 4 million people in 133 communities, are receiving the benefits of community water fluoridation. A total of 1,292 public water systems in 29 states received this award, including 73 in Massachusetts.

Each community's water system reports its fluoride level to the Office of Oral Health. We then monitor and document the results in the Water Fluoridation Reporting System (WFRS) managed by the CDC. The CDC presents this Water Fluoridation Quality Award annually to public water systems that 1. Adjust the fluoride concentration of their drinking water; 2. Achieve a monthly average fluoride level that is in the optimal range for 12 consecutive months in a year; and 3. Document their fluoride levels in CDC's Water Fluoridation Reporting System.

This award recognizes your investment in ensuring that every resident of your community receives the benefit of good oral health. The Massachusetts Department of Public Health strongly supports community water fluoridation as a safe, cost-effective, and proven practice that promotes good oral health within our communities.

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to providing your community with the best in oral health benefits through fluoridation and congratulations on this special recognition!

Sincerely,

Brittany Brown, MPH, RDH Director, Office of Oral Health

ttlamy Brown

Matthew Horan, DMD, MPH

Dental Director, Office of Oral Health

Watthew Horne DUD WOH

Water Fluoridation Quality Award

ATHOL DPW, WATER DIVISION Massachusetts

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)'s support for community water fluoridation is based on more than 75 years of experience and research to show that water fluoridation is safe and effective for promoting good oral health. CDC commends this water system for providing high-quality water fluoridation for 12 consecutive months in 2020 representing a high level of operator care and accomplishment.

Casey Hannan, MPH

Director, Division of Oral Health

National Center for Chronic Disease Prevention and Health Promotion

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Theresa "Tracy" J. Boehmer, P.E.

National Fluoridation Engineer, Division of Oral Health

National Center for Chronic Disease

Prevention and Health Promotion

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention



U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

